From: CAAC Comments Form_

Sent: 10 June 2023 10:20
To: Planning Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez; Tuhinur Khan
Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council
Hi,

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the Camden Council site. View all the

form's entries by clicking

2023/1049/P

Flat 101 Hillfield Court Belsize Avenue London NW3 4BE

Replacement of 4 single glazed Crittal windows with aluminium double glazed units on north east and north
west elevations, replacement of 1 aluminium double glazed window with an aluminium double glazed unit
on south east elevation and replacement of 2 uPVC double glazed windows with aluminium double glazed
units on south east elevation at 3rd floor level.



Planning officer

Fast Track GG

Advisory committee

Belsize Park
Advisory committee

Please send your comments by:

2023-07-02T00:00:00.000

Please choose one

Objection

Do you have any comments or consider that the proposal is harmful to or does not preserve the
character and appearance of the conservation area?

Objection Steel windows would be more in keeping if they can be obtained. The glazing bars should be no
thicker than for single glazing. David Thomas Chair BCAAC

Do you want to attach any files?

No

Attach files
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